
Missing  person  traced  safe
and well in Scottish Borders

Police  have  confirmed  that  Alan  Easton  who  was   reported
missing at the weekend has been traced.

The 68-year-old was last seen in the Comiston area on Sunday.

He was found safe and well in the Scottish Borders on Monday.

Officers  would  like  to  thank  all  those  who  supported  the
appeal for information.
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